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Sanford Maine
LD 104
My name is Thomas Martin, and I’m a patient in Maine’s medical cannabis program. 
I rely on small, local caregivers for affordable, high-quality medicine tailored to my 
needs. LD 104 would make it nearly impossible for many of them to stay in business 
by forcing costly, redundant testing and METRC tracking requirements meant for 
large-scale operations.
When caregivers are forced to pay $1,000 just to test a couple of pounds and products 
made from the same flower, they can’t afford to keep offering the variety and quality 
patients depend on. Prices will go up, choices will shrink, and access will suffer.
Please protect patients like me by rejecting LD 104 and preserving Maine’s 
caregiver-based medical program.
Thank you.


